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APRIL 5, 2019 | NEWS

Richard Q. Lewis, III Published in
Florida Bar Journal

SARASOTA, FL – The law firm of Shumaker, Loop &
Kendrick, LLP is pleased to announce that Richard Q.
Lewis, III, associate in the Sarasota office, published
an article in the Florida Bar Journal entitled “Are
Tax Expenditures Reaching Their Goals?  A View
From the Fiscal Cliff.”
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Richard received his J.D., cum laude, from Nova Southeastern University, Shepard Broad Law Center, his
LL.M. in Taxation from Georgetown University Law Center and his B.A. from the University of North Florida.

* * *

Founded in 1925, Shumaker, Loop & Kendrick, LLP is a full service business law firm with more than 225
attorneys practicing in Toledo and Columbus, Ohio; Tampa and Sarasota, Florida; and Charlotte, North
Carolina. 
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